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No. AA: HR: R: Lateral:25: Law                                                        Dated: 11.03.2025 

 

 

 

This is to inform all concerned that none of the candidate(s) was found suitable in the 

Interview held on 05th March, 2025 for the post of General Manager (Law) in BHEL, 

advertised vide Notification No. BHEL/01/2025. 
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